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Carol F. McCabe of Manko, Gold, Katcher & Fox, LLP Presented  

“Evaluating Facility Changes Against Potential NSR Triggers” at the 

Food & Beverage Environmental Conference 

Tuesday, March 24, 2015 

(Philadelphia, PA – March 26, 2015) – Carol F. McCabe, a partner with Manko, Gold, Katcher & 

Fox, LLP (MGKF), the environmental, energy and land use law and litigation firm based just 

outside of Philadelphia, PA, presented “ Evaluating Facility Changes Against Potential NSR 

Triggers—Is It Growth, Efficiency, Debottlenecking, or Merely Avoiding Breakdown?” as part of the 

Annual Meeting of the Food & Beverage Environmental Conference (FBEC).  Her presentation 

took place Tuesday, March 24 at 8:00 am at the Grand Hotel Marriott in Point Clear, AL, and was 

focused on New Source Review air permitting issues.   

The FBEC is the premier environmental event for the food industry, bringing together senior 

environmental managers from food and beverage companies to share their experiences with 

sustainable practices, environmental compliance and new technologies and approaches. The 

conference is attended by food and beverage processing companies, food and beverage industry 

vendors and consultant partners as well as supporting trade associations. 

At MGKF, McCabe counsels clients on a wide variety of environmental issues, including permitting, 

compliance and enforcement matters related to air emissions, storage tanks, stormwater, 

wastewater pretreatment, and hazardous waste. She has assisted clients with environmental 

auditing, permit appeals, and defense of agency enforcement actions. She has represented clients 

before the Pennsylvania Environmental Hearing Board, the New Jersey Office of Administrative 

Law, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Environmental Appeals Board, and the District of 

Columbia Circuit Court of Appeals. 

 

McCabe serves as Chair of the Board of Directors of the Pennsylvania Environmental Council, and 

as the Chair of the Friends of Lemon Hill. She also served on the Environmental Advisory 
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Committee (EAC) for Haverford Township from 2006-2012. She has also been a lecturer-in-law at 

the University of Pennsylvania School of Law since 2007. 

 

MGKF concentrates its practice in environmental, energy, and land use law and litigation. It 

represents clients ranging from Fortune 100 corporations to small, privately held enterprises, both 

in the Mid-Atlantic region and on a national basis.  Offices are located at: 401 City Avenue, Suite 

901, Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania; 535 Route 38, Suite 145A, Cherry Hill, New Jersey; and at 25 

West Third Street, Suite 303, Williamsport, Pennsylvania. For additional information, visit 

www.mankogold.com or call 484-430-5700, 856-317-1299, or 570-567-7325. 
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